
   

  
  

Investigative Committee thanks for congratulations on professional
holiday

 

  

On the Russian Investigator Day the Russian Investigative Committee received a lot of greetings
telegrams and letters of congratulations.

On that day the Chairman and personnel of the Investigative Committee received a lot of wishes,
namely from representatives of authorities, colleagues from other law-enforcement agencies, non-
governmental organizations, journalists and citizens.

The personnel of the Investigative Committee express deep gratitude for all the wishes to the
Committee on the professional holiday. The profession of an investigator is hard and dangerous and
we thank all those who appreciate our work. 
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